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  June 22, 2004 
 
 
Mr. George Wright 
Commissioner, L.E.R.A. 
420 – 155 Carlton Street 
Winnipeg  MB  R3C 3H8 
 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
 Re:   L.E.R.A. Complaint # 6353  
  Complainant – B. F.  
 
 We have received a letter, a copy of which is enclosed 
herewith, from Mr. F., advising that he wishes to abandon his request for 
a review of your decision.  That position has been confirmed with Mr. F. 
in person, over the telephone. 
 
 In all of the circumstances, the court file is now closed. 
 
 We trust this is satisfactory. 
 
 
   Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
   Bruce H. Miller 
   Associate Chief Judge 
 
 
cc. Chief Judge Raymond Wyant  
 Chief of Police 
 Cst. D. D. 
 Mr. Sean Boyd  
   
    


